From: Ginger Evans 
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 4:32 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: TSA luncheon

Today, I attended a luncheon hosted by TSA.  The purpose of the luncheon was for TSA HQ, Region and local staff to express appreciation for the progress we have made at Chicago’s airports’ security systems.

Ginger S. Evans, MS, P.E.

Commissioner

Chicago Department of Aviation

773.686.8060

